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NEW ZEALAND RED CROSS POSTCARDS 
 

From Barry Pawson 
 
These 2 cards were amongst the correspondence of a Mrs D K Griffiths of  
4 France Street, Oamaru, N.Z. They came from a large accumulation of 
correspondence kept by the family since the war. It was acquired by a  
stamp dealer and it is thought these were the only two cards found with  
perfin. 
 
The first is dated 18 OCT 1941 with perfin N3760.07 on 2d orange (light or 
dark?). 
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The second is dated 9 FEB 1945 with perfin 3760.01a on a 1d pale red.  
The cards give one or two new pieces of information for our records. 

 
*      *      *      *      *      * 

 
EARLY ADVERTS FOR PERFORATORS 

 
At an antique and collectors fair GRAHAM FORTEY picked up a page  
which had been torn out of a Trade Directory. Once again there was no  
actual date on the page. 
 
This page was printed both sides with adverts for Francis A Hancock of  
Wood Street Post Office. In Bulletin 297/22 and 285/13 (to point out but  
2) there are excepts from this advert. Graham thought the whole advert  
may be of interest to members. The following two pages are reduced from  
A4 to A5 in size so can be increased back to normal quite easily. As I  
mentioned in Bulletin 297, the 'GLOBE' perfin had been distorted. 
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